
 

 

 
CIRCULAR 
 
 

 
Due to the Federal Government requesting less non-essential movement within the community, the League 
has cancelled the following club workshops: 

• New Club President’s Induction 

• Club Trainer’s Workshop 

• Club Liquor Licence Workshop 

 

Subject: CLUB WORKSHOPS CANCELLED 
  
Date: 16th March 2020 
  
Document ID: 27, 2019-20 
  
From: 
 
 
 

David Armstrong 
Ph: 9287 5522 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: darmstrong@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees, Board 

Summary: Action: 

Club workshops cancelled. For information only. 


